
Hello 3-Kipling, 

I am thinking of you all. 

I hope each and every one of you is healthy and well. It has been a rather 

strange week for me not seeing your happy faces. 

I look forward to hearing about how you are getting on with your weekly 

tasks. Remind your parents/carers that they are able to contact us with 

the email provided.  

Remember to keep washing your hands and staying safe! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message of the week: “you can’t have a rainbow without a little rain.” 

Stay safe, 

Mr Anwar. 


